
 

Eastern Division IAFC Webinar Opportunity 

 

DEVELOPING THE FIRE 
SERVICE RESPONSE TO EV 
INCIDENTS 

Michael O’Brian, Fire Chief

10:30 AM - 12:00 PM 
 

Join the Eastern Division of the IAFC as we host a webinar on preparing the fire 
service for responding to incidents involving electric vehicles. The fire service is 
facing a changing fire environment, and the Chief Officer will be key in developing 
the community’s response.  
 
CLICK HERE TO REGISTER FOR THE WEBINAR 

30 
NOVEMBER 

https://fs29.formsite.com/2pdUHC/fs5jtzmrn9/index.html

